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Item No.   14.5.2              
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  February 27, 2018 

Subject:  Reinstate Crosswalk by the Eastern Shore Memorial Hospital  

Motion for Council to Consider:  That Council request a staff report on the reinstatement of the 
crosswalk by the Eastern Shore Memorial Hospital with consideration given to an alternative location at 
the intersection of Martin Lane & Hwy 7.  
 
 
 

Reason: To consider reinstatement of the crosswalk by the hospital.  There are businesses on the 
opposite side of the road that residents from the Eastern Shore Memorial Hospital and the Harbourview 
Lodge Continuing Center frequent.  Many of these residents have mobility issues so a crosswalk would 
ensure a safer crossing and provide improved accessibility.  
 
 

Outcome Sought:  Council support for a staff report on the requested crosswalk in Sheet Harbour. 
 
 
 
 

Councillor 
David Hendsbee 

District 2 

 


